
READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

LITURGICAL MINISTRY  

Monday 

Tuesday 

Wednesday 

Thursday 

Friday 

Saturday 

Sunday 

    Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time         August 1st through August 7th 

Sponsor of the Week Compliments of: 

Barnhart & Davis Co.  
Napa Auto Supplies 
1201 Penna Ave. East  

814-723-5600 
It is through the paid advertising of our sponsors  

that we can publish this bulletin 
Please Thank Them 

Helping Hands Ministry Items Needed in August 
Saint Joseph Church 

Canned Fruit, Pears, Peaches, Fruit Cocktail 
Saint Luke Church   

Cereal, Baking Mix, Pancake Mix, Syrup 
 

All items will be donated to The Warren Salvation Army  
and The Youngsville Food Pantry 

Thank you! 
 

Num 11:4b-15; Gospel Matthew 14:13-21 

Num 12:1-13; Gospel Matthew 14:22-36 

Num 13:1-2,25-14:1,26a-29a,34-35; Gospel Matt 15:21-28 

Num 20:1-13; Gospel Matthew 16:13-23 
 

Daniel 7:9-10,13-14; 2 Peter 1:16-19;Gospel Mark 9:2-10 

Deut 6:4-13; Gospel Matthew 17:14-20 

1 Kings 19:4-8; Ephesians 4:30-5:2; Gospel John 6:41-51 

 

St. Joseph Parish Weekly Offering–July 25th 
 

Saint Joseph Church Weekly Offering —$5377.50 
Saint Luke Church Weekly Offering —$623.00 

 

 A Special Thank You for Your  Generous Gifts 
 

  THIS WEEK THE SANCTUARY CANDLES ARE 
IN LOVING MEMORY OF  

JAMES AND JOSEPHINE PULEO AND 
DAUGHTER JEAN MARIE  

BY FAMILY 

 In your charity please pray for the soul of Toby Shea,   
the  husband of Susan  and  father of Jennifer and David 
Wortman and Tobin Shea.  We extend our sympathy to 
his family and all his friends and ask God’s love and 
strength to bring them peace and consolation.   

  Lector  (No EMHC / Altar Server) 
August 7th 
5:30pm  Alice Fadale 
 

August 8th    
    Annette Hutley —Sacristan 
8:00am  Rick Hutley Dave Lang—Usher  
      
10:00am  John Bowler 

Saint Joseph Soup Kitchen Ministry 
Dinners are served as take out only  

each Tuesday from 4-5pm 
 for the Warren Community 

All are welcome! 

Saint Joseph School Summer Raffles 
A Sundolphin Explorers 10.4 Kayak 

Winner will be drawn on August 29th  
at the Golf Scramble 

 
A Custom 10 & 1/T Foot Slow Action Steelhead Fishing Rod 

equipped with a Pflueger President Spinning Reel 
Winner will be drawn in September 

 
Tickets for both raffles are 1 for $5.00 or 3 for $10.00 

Tickets are available in the Parish Office 
All Proceeds will benefit St Joseph School 

Thank You! 

The 10th Annual St Joseph School Golf Scramble 
Place:  Jackson Valley Golf Club 
Date:  Sunday, August 29th 
Time:  1pm shotgun  - 4-person scramble 
 

$80 per Golfer ($320 per Team)  Registration forms are available 
at the doors of the church or the parish office.  If you would like 
to sponsor a hole the information  is on the bottom of the regis-
tration form. 

Thank you for supporting Catholic Education 

The Knights of Columbus Council #964 would like to thank 
St Joseph School for giving us the opportunity to collect 
clothing  for young boys and girls that was left over from 
the rummage sale.  The items will be sent to the Catholic 
Charities of San Antonio, Texas.  They will use the clothing 
to help the poor and needy in their area.  We packaged, 
with the help of some St Joseph students, over 33 cases!  
We would also like to thank Superior Tire and Rubber for 
their help in arranging and covering the cost of shipping.. 



Saint Joseph Catholic Church                                       600 Pennsylvania Avenue, West -  Warren, PA 16365            
Saint Luke Catholic Church             420 North Main Street -  Youngsville, PA  16371 

LITURGY INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

Sunday August 1st   Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 8:00am        (St Luke)  Mass 
 10:00am       (St Joseph)  Mass 
Monday August 2nd   
  8:30-Noon Vacation Bible School (Holy Redeemer) 
 9:00am     Mass 
 4:00pm     Golf Scramble Meeting (Meyer Hall) 
 Tuesday, August 3rd 
 8:30-Noon  Vacation Bible School (Holy Redeemer)
 9:00am      Mass 
 4-5pm        St Joseph Soup Kitchen Take Out Dinners  
Wednesday, August 4th 
 8:30-Noon   Vacation Bible School (Holy Redeemer)
 9:00am       Mass  
 Thursday, August 5th 
 8:30-Noon   Vacation Bible School (Holy Redeemer) 
 9:00am       Mass  
 Friday,  August 6th 
   8:30-Noon   Vacation Bible School (Holy Redeemer) 
 9:00am       Mass 
 Saturday, August 7th 
 4:30-5:15pm  No Confessions—Fr Rick is away 
 5:30pm         Mass -A Warm Welcome to Fr Steve Schreiber  
Sunday, August 8th   Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 8:00am        (St Luke)  Mass 
 10:00am       (St Joseph)  Mass 
 Baptism of Finley  Harter after Mass   

Sunday, 8/1  Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
                                (St Luke) Living & Deceased Members of St Luke &  
  St Joseph 
     (St Joseph) Tom Fadale by Barb & Mike Smelko 
Monday, 8/2  St Eusebiusof Vercelli, St Peter Julian Eymard 
  Benny Muczynski by Pat & Susan Cronmiller 
Tuesday, 8/3  Weekday 
  James Kelly by Mike & Lisa Lewis 
Wednesday, 8/4   St John Vianney, Priest 
   Ruth M Acks & Joseph J Acks by Family 
  (Rouse Home) Special Intention by Fran Bauer 
Thursday, 8/5  Dedication of the Basilica of St Mary Major 
  Ralph Notoro by Pamela Good 

 Friday,  8/6  The Transfiguration of the Lord 
                                Don Sobina by Holly & Hank LeMeur 
Saturday, 8/7  St Sixtus II, Pope & Companions, Martyrs 
  Thomas Ognibene by Marlene & Tim Sandberg 
Sunday, 8/8  Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
                                (St Luke) Matt Donahue by Family 
     (St Joseph) Deceased Members of St Luke & St Joseph 
   Parish 

MASSES & EVENTS THIS WEEK 

PARISH NEWS 

St. Luke Fair Booth Update 
We want to thank everyone for their generous donations to 
the Fair Booth. Volunteers are still needed!  Please call the 
parish office to sign up.  All workers will be required to wear 
gloves, hair net or ball cap, and an apron while working in 
the  food booth.  Masks are encouraged if not vaccinated.   
Come visit us at the fair!  Enjoy a delicious cold meat  or  
meatball sub or have one of our yummy homemade cab-
bage rolls!  Make it a combo meal with chips, a drink and 
homemade chocolate chip and oatmeal raisin cookies. 

   Thank you!   

ST JOSEPH CATHOLIC SCHOOL has open enrollment in Pre-K 
through 6th grade.  If you or someone you know is interested in 
coming to St Joe’s or for more information please call the office at 
814-723-2090.  “Learning to think rigorously, so as to act rightly, 
and to serve humanity better” Pope John Paul II. 

CCY at the WILDWIND FESTIVAL  
We will be selling hand pies, whole pies, coffee and water at 
the Wildwind Festival this year. Please help us by donating 
fresh fruit that we can freeze until early September. As you 
are out and about picking berries, peaches, cherries or buy-
ing from the local farm stand, please keep our youth in mind 
and grab an extra quart or two. The funds will help support 
our trip to Indianapolis in November for the National Catho-
lic Youth Conference. Thank you for your kindness.  

Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments –
Documentation for Safety:  Working alongside the Bishop, 
the Office for the Protection of Children and Youth reinforc-
es the ongoing implementation of policies and procedures 
that protect children.  All employees, volunteers and clergy 
in the Diocese of Erie who work with children must undergo 
criminal record checks.  The diocesan policy for the Protec-
tion of Children and Youth screening guidelines and abuse 
prevention training programs emphasize the importance of 
knowing the employees and volunteers who have access to 
children in our schools and parishes.  Parents should remain 
vigilant in insisting that those with access to their children 
have gone through an application process and obtained the 
required clearances and training before being granted ac-
cess to their children.  Visit https://www.eriercd.org/
childprotection/ to see what documentation and training is 
required for those who work with children and youth in our 
parishes/school/agencies. 

RIDES TO MASS: We are looking  for volunteers to ride share 
with some of our parishioners who no longer drive but 
would like to attend Mass. If you come to Mass regularly and 
have an extra seat in your car, why not help keep our church 
family connected? For more information or to volunteer, 
please call the parish office.  


